

March 7, 2022

Mr. Norihiro Yagi

President of Yagi Poland Factory Sp. Zo.o.

Ul. Fabryczna 3

58-130 Żarów

Dear Mr. Yagi!

I would like to express my great gratitude for the significant donation you have made to the Foundation for the Development of the Wroclaw University of Economics and Business which will be allocated to the most urgent needs reported by our students from Ukraine.

Your support will help our students and their families, ensuring safe accommodation, covering costs of living and meals, treatment and psychological support.

Your immediate response for the initiative of Foundation for the Development of the Wroclaw University of Economics and Business shows your open heart and great sensitivity to human suffering. It also gives hope for future to be better thanks to human kindness. Thank you for your generosity!

Looking forward to further mutual joined actions with you - exceptional Friend of the Wroclaw University of Economics and Business!

Sincerely

prof. dr hab. Andrzej Kaleta

Rector